
April 24, 1921

Dear Mother, Father, and Pete:

I worked three hours straight yesterday afternoon on my history topic and intended to work last night but there was too 
much excitement in the air. The freshman had just had their roomdrawing, and I had to hear all about that. Davison did 
not turn out well--worse luck. It was good in the trial draw, but most of those people switched over to Josselyn so that 
Davison turned out poorly.

I worked this morning and got a lot of Ec and Spanish [done]. As usual, I did not get all the work done over the week-
end that I had planned to do.

Do you remember Eleanor Wolfe, your S. Herbert Wolfe's daughter? She is up here visiting Edith Brill this week-end, 
and she looked me up yesterday. She will enter next fall.

The enclosed clipping may interest you, Pete. You will remember Students' last Sunday.

Love, Fannie
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